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On April 9, 2011, at approximately 8:00am, the Solano County Sheriff’s Office was 
contacted about a missing persons investigation that occurred in the unincorporated area 
of Fairfield.  Deputies responded to the area of Monte Vista Court at Rockville Road and 
interviewed a person who said that on April 8, 2011 at approximately 6:30pm, his wife 
told him that she was going to take two of their children to a local market to buy milk.  
She never returned to the residence.  Further investigation revealed that the mother has 
been behaving oddly lately and had been possibly investigating ways to harm her 
children on the Internet.     
 
The mother has been identified as 41-year-old Elmeran Casondra Stewart from Fairfield.  
Her two children have been identified as 10-year-old Hayden Stewart, and 5-year-old 
Kailey Stewart.  Elmeran was last seen wearing a pink tank top and black pants.  Hayden 
was last seen wearing a blue jacket and blue pants.  Kailey was last seen wearing black 
pants with an unknown colored top.  Both children have blond hair and blue eyes. 
 
The mother is believed to be driving a red 1992 Toyota Corolla, California License 
#4YBN892.  The vehicle’s front hood is painted a different shade of red from the rest of 
the vehicle.  Elmeran is believed to have family in Florida; otherwise there is no further 
information available at this time.   
 
Anyone with information pertaining to this case is asked to contact the Solano County 
Sheriff’s Office at (707) 421-7090.   
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